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The Council’s Comment on Response 1 

Single cans, single bottles and high strength beers, ciders and alcopops are favoured by street drinkers. 

Bearing in mind two of the Licensing Objectives from the Licensing Act are:  

- The prevention of crime and disorder 

- The prevention of public nuisance 

It is therefore justifiable to consider the impact from licensed premises and their contribution to risks 
flowing from supporting street drinking. 

One of our key aims in decision making is - Protecting the public and local residents from crime, anti-
social behaviour and noise nuisance associated and caused by irresponsible licensed premises.  Street 
drinking and excessive consumption of super strength products has been shown to undermine the 
licensing objectives and cause anti-social behaviour – as well as being damaging to health.  Other 
policies, initiatives and strategies which will be taken into account may include the Council’s Drug and 
Alcohol policy as well as policies to do with general health and wellbeing and public health.   

The consultation response herein does not give a compelling argument as to why these products 
should remain available for street drinkers to exploit. 

The rest of this consultation response relates to the policy decision around a CIP which is being 
considered separately, so these comments will be considered when that policy goes through 
committee stages. 

Response 2 

 

“The accumulation of Off Licenses and licensed food premises in the Oxford Road area has attracted 
people with nothing better do or an unsatisfactory home life resulting in increased crime, 
misdemeanour and lawlessness. Such behaviour affects our community, not only at night, but also 
during the day. Policing of our community is paramount to prevent ASB, crime and disorder and to 
protect community safety. The increased response and presence by Police may also need to be 
accompanied by NHS intervention. Discarded cans, bottles and food containers blight our 
community and reduce the respect of residents and passer by for the area for and lead to further 
inconsiderate behaviour.” 

 



The Council’s Comment on Response 2 

Because the response mentions “accumulation of Off Licences…” this would fit within the work on the 
Cumulative Impact Assessment which is all about the effects of licensed premises accumulating in an 
area.  It is therefore recommended that this representation is included as part of that report.  The 
other comments within this representation relate back to the Licensing objectives to prevent public 
nuisance, crime and disorder and are therefore to be noted by the Committee. 


